
 

Year 2 students thoroughly enjoyed their first week of swimming 
school and all coaches have been very pleased with the progress 
they have made. 
 
Narrandera Public School are requesting that all students enrolling in 
Year 3 in 2014 please hand their enrolment forms into the 
Narrandera Public School office as soon as possible. 
 
Year 2 were sad to see Mr O’Callaghan leave on Friday at the end of 
his four week practicuum. We have Miss Dempsey with us in 
Kindergarten for another week. Our school enjoys the positive 
relationship we have with Charles Sturt University and we welcome 
students every year. Our staff and students along with the prac 
students themselves all benefit from the experience. 
 
We all enjoyed the experience of participating with the other 
Narrandera Schools in the Christmas Pageant last Friday. Many 
thanks to Mr Polhill and Mrs McDermott from 
Fusion Riverina for all your organisation. 
 
Congratulations to Isabelle Ewers on receiving our 
October, Aussie of the Month Award. Isabelle 
received this for her dedication and application to 
all school activities. Well done Isabelle! 
 
Mrs Beaumont will be attending the School 
Spectacular this week in Sydney and Mrs Steward 
will be teaching Year 1.  
 
We are once again holding our Pamper, Toys and Food raffle which 
will be drawn on Presentation Day. The buckets are in the foyer and 
families are asked to send in an item of their choice. Raffle books will 
NOT be sent home but tickets are available from the office and sold 
on Presentation Day. Monies raised will go towards Year 1 & 2 home 
readers. So please support our raffle with your generous donations. 
 
This coming Thursday our school will be involved in our second 
Christmas Community event for the year, the Monster Street Party in 
East Street from 7.30 - 9.00pm. Our students are asked to dress in 
their Christmas clothes or anything red/green & white and meet at JT 
AutoPro (next to the new chemist) at 7.30pm. Christmas hats will be 
provided for everyone. We will be singing a selection of Christmas 
songs and our performance will be over by 8.00pm.  
 
I will be attending the AGM of the Griffith Primary Principals 
Association in West Wyalong on Friday. 
 

Have a great week everyone 
Mrs Karen Babbs 
Principal 

What’s happening at Narrandera East 

Term 4 

 

Week 10 

————————————————————————————————————————

    
09/12/13  Presentation Day 
   P&C Meeting 
 
12/12/13  Yr 2 Excursion Junee 
 
13/12/13  No Library 
   Stadium 
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Week 8, Term 4                

 

Week 9 

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 
 

02/12/13  Reports posted home 
   Gold Morning Tea 
 
04/12/13  Keep Australia   
   Beautiful Workshops 
 
05/12/13  Bike Day 
 
06/12/13  No Library 
   Stadium 
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Week 8        

————————————————————————————————————————- 
 
 

Yr 2 Swimming school 2.00-3.00 all week 

  
28/11/13  Christmas Down the Street 

   Fruit Day 
 
29/11/13  No Library 
   Stadium 

 

Canteen News  
  

Special Deal until the end of the 
year or until sold out 

 

2 party Pies & Fruit box = $2.00 
 

The canteen are out of Lasagne & 
Ovalteenies 
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Happy Birthday  

to 
Sam Williamson who turns 6 on the 28th. 

Awards for Week 7, Term 4 
 
 

Kindergarten: 

Sebastien Warren - clever expressive reading 
Alison Hallam - interesting demonstration of French knitting 

Isaiah Hutchison - fantastic story writing 
Will Thornton - fantastic story writing 

 

Year 1: 
Charlie Ireland - being patient with his friends and helping them when needed 

Zoe Hutchison - great work in reading activities 
James Whyte - happily completing all testing last week 

 

Year 2: 

Regan Collins-Whiteman - for his excellent participation on Transition day at NPS 
Louis Deen -  for his excellent participation on Transition day at NPS 

Jake Semmler - for his excellent participation on Transition day at NPS 

 

 

 

 

We have been asked by a number of parents if we could email the newsletter to 
them each week. If you would like your newsletter emailed, please fill in the form 
below and return it to school.  
 

 

Name: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________________________________ 
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Name: _______________________ 
 
I give permission for my child/ren to attend Griffith by bus on Monday, 16th December. The day 
includes a movie, bowling, ice-cream, popcorn and a drink.  
The cost is $30.00 per student. 

 
Signed: _________________________         Amount included is $30.00 per student: 
 

$ 
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The school photographs have arrived.  
You may pick up your child’s photo from the office. 

 
 

 
 

Our family fun evening at the Narrandera Fisheries last Friday 
was a huge success and enjoyed by everyone. The ever popular  
Lions Train did three runs to Buckingbong and back taking in the 
beautiful scenery along the river. The students played soccer, 
fed the fish, cheered on their yabbies, touched the baby turtles 
and watched Shark Tales on the big screen. 
Many thanks to Lee Baumgartner and Trish Evans for taking the 
time to share their wonderful venue with our school community. 


